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BY E-MAIL ONLY  
September 15, 2011 
 
Mr. Dennis M. O’Leary 
Aird & Berlis LLP 
181 Bay Street, Suite 1800 
Box 754 
Toronto ON  M5J 2T9 
 
Dear Mr. O’Leary: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distirbution Inc. 

Multi-Year Demand Side Management Plan 
Board File Number EB-2011-0295 
 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 12, 2011 regarding the 
filing date of Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.’s (“Enbridge”) multi-year Demand Side 
Management (“DSM”) Plan.   
 
The Board, by way of letter dated June 30, 2011, stated that it expected Enbridge to file 
its DSM Plan by September 15, 2011.  Enbridge has requested an extension from 
September 15, 2011 to October 7, 2011 for the filing of its DSM Plan. 
 
The Board approves Enbridge’s request and will extend the deadline for the filing of 
Enbridge’s DSM Plan to October 7, 2011. 
 
The Board has assigned File Number EB-2011-0295 to this matter.  Please refer to this 
file number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter.  All 
information related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Vince Mazzone, Applications 
Analyst, at vince.mazzone@ontarioenergyboard.ca or (416) 544-5159. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c: Bonnie Adams, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
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